
Dear Parents, 

By the grace of Almighty session 2023-24 has passed successfully. We are quite 
confident that aŌer geƫng expected scores and long break now the children are 
rejuvenated  to conƟnue their academic journey.  

Regarding this, We would like to inform you that the New Session (2024-25) for 
the whole school is going to begin from 4th of April, I.e., Thursday. Uniform, 
books, notebooks and staƟonery material are already available in the tuck shop. 
We would like you to purchase required material in advance so that children are 
able to cover their books and notebooks and are well prepared for the school. 
School Ɵmings will be as under: 

Nur-LKG- 8 am-10am (Ɵll 10 April only) 

UKG-II 8 am-12:50pm. 

3rd to 10th - 8am to 2:10pm. 

XI-XII- 8 am-1:20 pm. 

Timetable will be shared soon. Please send your ward from the beginning of the 
session so that no learning gaps are there and they are able to make a fine 
balance between studies and other rouƟne acƟviƟes. 

Regards 꽷꽸꽹꾋꽻꽼꾍꾌꽾꽿꾀꾁꾂꾃꾄꾅꾆꾇꾈꾎 


